Betiiel Local Develonment Corporation March 6, 2024

The Bethel Local Development Corporation (BLDC) meeting was called to order by
Supervisor Sturm at the Duggan Community meeting room on March 6, 2024.

Present: Daniel Sturm
Bernard Cohen
William Crumley
Lillian Hendrickson
Fred Michel
Moreen Lerner

Absent: Wendy Brown

Mr. Sturm began the meeting at 6:05pm with the Pledge of Allegiance and wanted it noted for
the record that there was a quorum.

Minutes
Motion by Mrs. Hendrickson to approve the 1/3/2024 minutes, seconded by Mr. Crumley, put to

a vote and carried 5-0.

Financial Report
Mr. Sturm went over the Profit & Loss sheet.
Motion by Mr. Cohen to receive and file, seconded by Mr. Crumley, put to a vote and carried

5-0.

Bethel Business Association
Mr. Sturm stated that every year the BLDC approves the BBA Board. He read for the record the
list of BBA Board members. They are as follows:

Marie Smith — President

Carol Malek — Vice President, Corresponding Secretary

Suzanne White — Treasurer

Dina Sturm — Recording Secretary

James Loney

Lorie Rae Silvers

Julie Rozar

Nicole Newick

Beth Johnston-Groth

A motion was made by Mrs. Hendrickson to approve the Bethel Business Association Board,
seconded by Mr. Cohen, put to a vote and carried 5-0.

Mr. Sturm also mentioned that the BBA did a great job with their Bethel Big Burn event. It was
very well attended and everyone had a good time. He is looking forward to this annual event.



PARIS Report
Ms. Lerner stated it will be done and submitted by the end of March 2024.

ABO Training

Ms. Brown completed

Mr. Cohen is taking the class 3/15/2024

Mr. Michel TBD. Ms. Lerner will try to register him for the 3/15/2024 class.

Farmers & Makers Market

Ms. Lerner stated that the indoor market at the Duggan School will be:
March 30, 2024 ¢
April 27, 2024

May 25, 2024

There will be over 25 vendors, yoga and music.

The outdoor market runs every Saturday starting the end of June through September.
There will be 30 vendors, yoga, music and a food truck.

Bethel Lakeside Music
BLM will be every Thursday from June 20, 2024 through September 5, 2024. The line up has

been set and the September 5 concert will be a tribute to first responders.

Being there was no further business, a motion was made by Mrs. Hendrickson to adjourn the
meeting, seconded by Mr. Crumley, put to a vote and carried 5-0.

Respectfully submitted,
Dina Sturm
Recording Secretary



